Harlow MSC Meeting
Virtual Meeting
3rd December 2024

Attendance
Pear Tree Mead
St Mary’s
Little Parndon

Apologises
Kingsmoor Academy

Minutes
Happy December! Thank you to all who attended and thank you to Amie who took notes of the meeting!

1. Children’s rights
Lots of lovely comments from young people, expressing that they feel safe and comfortable in their school.
· Talked about having the opportunities to be part of activities.
· Inclusion teachers makes the young people feel safe.
· Spending time with our friends is important.
· To be safe.
· To have decent, healthy lunch.
· To exercise in the morning, one school has given an example that they do golden mile every morning where they go out and run of the park for a mile which they enjoy doing.
· LSA keeps us safe, they protect us and stops us from getting in trouble.
· They help with maths interventions; one young person says they are good at maths now!
· Do afterschool clubs and breakfast clubs – they enjoy going to these.
· Teachers and staff listen to the young people if they have a problem and help out.

2. A Multi-Schools Council Day – how could this be better in the future? What would young people like to see involved? 

· Face painting day
· Mixed clothes day
· Non uniform day
· Water day (water guns and swimming clothes)
· Scooter day
· Pyjamas and hot chocolate day. One pound for your PJS and 50p for hot chocolate. 
· Lemonade stand or dress up as a superhero.

3. MSC meetings – What should we call them? Does a meeting sound exciting enough?

· Multi schools council group chat
· Sparkle chat
· Time out time
· Reflection
· Relaxing meeting
· brainstorming

4. Crime – What is it that young people feel most worried about? 

· They don’t think about it because they feel safe at home and in school.
· Having scary dreams that can scare us. Sometimes it can be influenced by what we watch.
· One school have said they have a policeman in their town, he walks around the town to make sure that they are safe. They don’t have many worries about crime.
· Worried about burglars.
· Knife crime was mentioned too. 

Thank you all so much for attending the meeting online, all the young people did brilliantly well!

The next Harlow MSC Meeting will be on Monday 3rd March, and we are still looking for a host school so are anyone able to host please?... thank you!


